From: Randy Hascall <randyh@sdcorn.org> Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2019 9:30 AM

To: PUC-PUC < PUC@state.sd.us>

Subject: [EXT] Regarding PUC Docket EL18-053 – Deuel Harvest North Wind Farm

Dear PUC staff and commissioners:

Attached, for your consideration, is a letter from the South Dakota Corn Growers Association in support of the Deuel Harvest North Wind Farm.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide input.

Randy Hascall

South Dakota Corn

4712 S. Technopolis Drive Sioux Falls, SD 57106 605-334-0100 randyh@sdcorn.org

www.sdcorn.org

